PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

19 September 2022

Excellency,

Further to my letter of 13 September 2022 regarding the high-level meeting of the General
Assembly to mark the commemoration of the thirtieth anniversary of the adoption of the
Declaration on the Rights of Persons Belonging to National or Ethnic, Religious and Linguistic
Minorities to be held on Wednesday, 21 September 2022, T have the honour to circulate herewith
the updated programme and list of speakers of the high-level meeting.

Delegations are reminded to strictly observe the time limit of three minutes for individual
delegations and five minutes for statements made on behalf of a group of States.

As per the concept note of the high-level meeting circulated on 19 July 2022, a limited
number of slots have been reserved at the end of the general debate to allow statements by pre-
selected speakers from non-governmental organizations in consultative status with the Economic

and Social Council.

For further information, your office may contact Ms. Sim Mellouh (sim.mellouh@un.org,
+1 (646) 362 9523), or Ms. Eva Schafer (eva.schafer@un.org +1 (929) 990 3876) at my Office.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Csaba Korosi

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers -
to the United Nations
New York



